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20th January 23’ 
 
 
Re: Year 1 National Space Centre Trip– Friday 3rd February 23’ 
 
Dear Park Lane Family, 
 
We are thrilled to inform you that your child has been invited to go to The National 
Space Centre in Leicester on Friday 3rd February 2023. 
 
The Year 1 children will leave school in the morning at approximately 9:15am and 
will return back to school for the end of the school day. Full school uniform will need 
to be worn and the children will be having lunch while on the trip so will need to 
bring a packed lunch with them. If your child requires a sandwich bag option, please 
request this on the Google form attached. Should there be any delays affecting the 
return time of the children, you will be informed via our usual communication 
platforms.  
 
We kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of £21 to help cover the costs of the trip: 
you can pay this via your Parent Pay account or cash, at the main school office. Please 
complete the Google form on your child’s seesaw account by Wednesday 25th January 
2023.  
 
As always, we thank you for your cooperation, understanding and kindness during 
this time. Should you wish to discuss any of the contents mentioned in this letter, do 
not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher via our Seesaw Communications App 
or the school admin account via the contact information listed at the footer of this 
letter. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
A Ladbury 
Head of School 


